
City Council for the City of Grand Junction 
 

Special Meeting 
 

February 3, 2003 
 
 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction convened into special session on 
the 3rd day of February, 2003 in the City Auditorium.  Those present were 
Councilmembers Harry Butler, Bill McCurry, Jim Spehar, Janet Terry, and 
President of the Council Cindy Enos-Martinez. Councilmember Dennis Kirtland 
was absent.  Also present were City Manager Kelly Arnold, City Attorney Dan 
Wilson and City Clerk Stephanie Tuin.  
 
Councilmember Terry moved to go into executive session for the purpose of 

1.  Discussing the purchase, acquisition, lease, transfer, or sale of real, 
personal, or other property interest under C.R.S.. Section 24-6-402(4)(A) 
for Fire Station #5, the bus depot and other downtown properties; and 
2.  Discussing personnel matters under C.R.S. 24-6-402(4)(f)(i) relative to 
City Council appointed employees.  
 

Councilmember Spehar seconded.  The motion carried.  Council adjourned to the 
Administration Conference Room for executive session at 9:06 p.m.  Present for 
item #1 of the executive session were City Manager Kelly Arnold, City Attorney 
Dan Wilson and Public Works & Utilities Director Mark Relph.  No staff was 
present under item #2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephanie Tuin, CMC 
City Clerk 

 
 


